
MAY 20, 2004 
 
 
NOTICE TO THE TRADE 
 
ATTENTION SHIPPERS, THEIR FREIGHT FORWARDERS, AND OCEAN  
TRANSPORTATION COMPANIES 
 
 
 
PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT THE U.S. AGENCY FOR INTERNATIONAL 
DEVELOPMENT (USAID)  
HAS APPROVED THE USE OF THE U.S. FOOD AID BOOKING NOTE PARTS I 
AND II DATED  
MAY 1, 2004 FOR THE P.L. 480 TITLE II PROGRAM, AND RECOMMENDS ITS 
USE 
BEGINNING WITH INVITATION 064 (JUNE 2004 PURCHASE FOR AUGUST 2004 
EXPORT).  
THE BOOKING NOTE CAN BE FOUND ON THE USAID WEBSITE AT: 
 
http://www.usaid.gov/business/ocean/notices/ 
 
 
IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS CONCERNING THIS NOTICE, PLEASE 
CONTACT MS. DENISE  
SCHERL, CHIEF, TRANSPORTATION DIVISION, TELEPHONE 202-712-0101,  
E-MAIL dscherl@usaid.gov 
 


